
Welcome Philemon

05 March 2010

It gives DWR Distribution great pleasure to welcome Philemon Maepa to our team, who will assist with general
installations, cabling and repairs.

 

Philemon joined Calite in 1993 where he worked alongside Dan Riley. Duncan Riley joined Calite the following
year, and a friendship was formed. At the end of 2003 Philemon started working at Electrosonic SA.

 

“Philemon is reliable and a hard worker yet quiet and unassuming,” commented Duncan. “We are so pleased to
have his help and trust that he will prosper and grow with the company.”
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